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Your Choice for Quality Care 

Did YOU Make a New Year’s 
Resolution?!  We Can Help With 

That! 

We encourage all our volunteers to be ac-
tive in the membership by participating in 
all our events and activities such as elec-
tions, Friends’ Bingo, the Friends’ Fall Fest 
and the Christmas Party.  We love to see 
you when you’re here and are appreciative 
of your help.   
 

Our Annual Meeting will be taking place 
this spring during the Volunteer Dinner  on 
April 30th during which we will announce 
our nominees and confirm their election. 
 

We meet every other month at noon for a 
light lunch.  We discuss our plans for fund-
raisers and projects and lots of other 
things.  
 

If you would like to become more involved 
in all the great things we do, please con-
tact LeeAnn at (814) 474-5521, extension 
260.  Retirees, you’ve done a great job 
and we’d love to have you come back to 
share your knowledge and skill with our 
newer employees!  Call today! 

The Friends Forever Are Now  
Accepting Nominations for Their 

Board of Directors 

Our volunteers, the Friends Forever are 
the best people in town.  They’re like su-
perheroes actually. Some come in quietly 
to do their work, some come nearly every 
day, and some are families that visit and 
help us while they’re here.  Whatever the 
reason or the season, we’d love to wel-
come YOU to our family of superheroes!   
 

Here are our current volunteering needs: 
 Community Outings: Between 11:30 

a.m. and 3 p.m., we go out 3 or 4 times 
each week. 

 

 Friends’ Bingo: second Monday of 
each month from 7-8 p.m. 

 

 Transport: each Sunday to church from 
9:15-10:15 and/or from 1:30-2:00 

 

 Transport: in Therapy, Mon-Fri from 
8:30-11:30 

 

P l e a s e  v i s i t  o u r  w e b s i t e : 
www.pleasantridgemanor.com and click on 
the “Volunteers” tab to view, complete and 
submit your registration form! 

Thanks to all who participated in any of the Friends 
fundraisers last year, we have a beautiful new en-
trance to our chapel. And thanks also to an anony-
mous benefactor who is responsible for the renting of 
decorations each season. It’s really beautiful. If you’d 
like to support the Friends’ next project, the PT gym, 
please make your donation payable to the Friends 
Forever. We look forward to making that area much 
more comfortable and user friendly! 

http://www.pleasantridgemanor.com


February 2020 P AGE  2  

We thank the following for their financial or other   
contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor  

Friends Forever: 
 

Gretchen Bach 
Tiffany Zygai 
Janice Vacco 

Kim Cummings 
Gary Brown 

Bonnie Lenhart 
Tim Gordon 

AFSME Local  1771 
Brenda Blasco 

Asbury Church Sewing Ministry 
Dorothy Williams 

The Friends Forever Board of Directors 
Robert Kocher 
Kelly Barker 

Kate, Burton Funeral Homes & the Students of Rice 
Avenue School 

Beth Felege 
Marcelle Yonkin 

Val & Carrie Jaskiewicz 
Sierra Edwards 

 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of: Virginia Massello 

 By:   
The Western Family 

 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:  Dolores Grega 

By:   
Steve Morton & Family 
Mr. & Mr.s Larry Sevillo 

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Hart 
Mr. & Mrs. John Grega 

Memorials & Donations 

We Have Some Mighty  
Talented  Residents!  

Countless hours, patience, and a lot of love 
went into the creation of this replica.  What you 
see is the handiwork of John Petri, who created 
this  36” square replica of our campus!  Thank 
you John, for all your hard work! 

The following donations were made to the Friends 
Forever in loving memory of:  June Rodriguez 

By:   
John & Joy Steffan 

Joseph Rodruguez Family 
Russ & Pat May 

Jim & Roz Piekanski 
Gary & Lisa Gould 

 
 

100% of your donations are used to directly benefit 
the residents and are always  greatly appreciated. If 
you’d like to make or discuss making a donation, call 
LeeAnn Krahe at (814)474-5521, extension 260. You 
may download the donation form on our website un-
der the “Volunteer” button and send with a check writ-
ten to Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever  and 
sent to the PRM address.  We’re looking forward to 
offering the ability to make online donations sometime 
this year!  Stay tuned! 

Memorials & Donations 
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Voted West 

County’s Best 
Senior Living  

(and more!) 
for over six  
consecutive 

years! 

The Next West County Area  

Alzheimer’s Association  Support Group   

meeting will be held at Pleasant Ridge Manor  

In March, on the 11th 

at 6:30 p.m.   We will not be meeting in February. 

For more information: call Carrie Altadonna 474-5521, extension 215. 

   

                                         Valentine’s Day Party 2/14 @ 2:30 

     Pancake Races 2/25 @  2:00 

     Daylight Savings starts 3/8/2020 

     Spring Book Fair 3/16/20 9:30-3:30 

 

For questions about how you can participate, call today! 
www.pleasantridgemanor.com 

http://www.pleasantridgemanor.com/

